Ms. Mary Spores Assistant to Director Research Services Administration Northwestern University Rebecca Crown Center 633 Clark Street Evanston. Illinois 60201

Dear Mary;

Following up on my letter to Will Fornell of Movember 10, I enclose a revised outline of the considerations to be covered in the workshop on patenting at the next SUPA meeting. I had asked for suggestions for polishing up this outline and received some from both Ralph Davis and Will Pornell and have modified the outline accordingly.

I believe that this outline is now in shape to be submitted to Larry Gilbert for inclusion in the next Newsletter - prior to the annual meeting. I don't know what Larry's deadline is on this, but if there are any additional amendments or modifications to this outline. I trust that the addressees will submit them prior to this deadline.

Very truly yours,

RES: CS

enc.

cc: Howard Bremer (W/enc.) G. Willard Fornell (w/enc.)
Ralph Davis (w/enc.) Art Smith (w/enc.) Larry Gilbert (w/enc.)